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Tara Hall

From: Traci Dusenbury <traci@halconcompanies.com>
Sent: Monday, October 18, 2021 4:38 PM
To: Scott Farmer; Tara Hall; RentalHelp
Subject: 2022 Draft QAP Comments

In addition to the comments I submitted previously, I would also like to add that I am in agreement with those who have 
argued that due to Tropical Storm Fred, there should be an additional percentage of credits added to the West (and 
Metro for Buncombe County sort of like how Cumberland was handled previously) and the QAP should be set up so that 
at least 2 projects are funded in Buncombe County, and at least 1 project is funded in both Haywood County and 
Transylvania County in the 2022 round.  
  
Thanks, 
Traci 
  
  

 
  
  
  
  


